
 
 
The Human Resources Subcommittee met on September 11, 2018 at the Notch Road Municipal 
Center.  Present were: First Selectman Sandra Pierog; Selectmen Robert Morra and Nicole 
Sullivan; and Administrative Officer Joyce Stille. 
 
1. Call to Order 
    The meeting began at 7:49 p.m. 
 
2.  Discussion on Personnel 
     The group discussed the Fire Marshal and Deputy Fire Marshal positions as well as the  
     upcoming holiday season. 
 
3. Executive Session:  Administrative Officer Review 
    A motion was made by B. Morra, seconded by N. Sullivan to enter into executive session to    
    discuss the Administrative Officer review (including J. Stille).  Motion unanimously passed.  
    Executive Session began at 8:00 p.m. and ended at 8:09 p.m. 
 
4. Adjournment 
    The meeting ended at 8:10 p.m. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Joyce M. Stille 
 
Please see minutes of subsequent meetings for corrections to these minutes and any corrections 
hereto. 
 


